Montevideo, February 17, 2003

Coordinator for Academic Programs

Resources for the Future

Dear Sir,

I Marcelo Caffera hereby apply to the Joseph L. Fisher Doctoral Dissertation Fellowship for financial support to my dissertation research “Essays on Implementation and Enforcement of Environmental Regulation in Developing Countries” to be able to complete my PhD at the Department of Resource Economics, University of Massachusetts – Amherst.

In June 2000, after completing my comprehensive examinations, I traveled to Uruguay to start my dissertation research field work. I had no financial support for it and I had to work as an instructor of several courses at both the University of Montevideo and the University of the Republic during that period to support my family.

I flew back to the U.S. last September and stayed for the Fall 2002 semester to complete my Dissertation credits, work on my dissertation and defend my proposal to became a PhD candidate.

I am now back in Uruguay working on my dissertation. I will also work as an instructor of Introductory Economics during the first semester of 2003 at the University of Montevideo. I am looking forward to be eligible to The Joseph L. Fisher Dissertation Fellowship since it will give me the financial support needed to finish my Dissertation and became a PhD.


Yours Sincerely,

Marcelo Caffera

